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October 

Monday, October 11 

6:45 - 9:00 PM 

7:30 PM 

8:00 PM 

Tuesday, October 12 

8:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:30 or after chapel 

11:00 - 12:30 PM 

1:15 - 3:00 PM 

4:00 PM 

Wednesday, October 13 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, October 14 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, October 15 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

Monday night at Mackie for Seminary Youth. See notice 

Trustee Plenary Session. Binkley 101. 

Executive Committee. Broyhill Hall. 

Trustee Committees oeet. 

Chapel: Trustee, Dr. Billy Cline, Pastor - Merriman 
Ave. Baptist Church, Asheville. Trustee, Rev. C. 
Warren Pearson, Minister of Music, Taylor Memorial 
Baptist Church, Hobbs, New Mexico. President W. 
Randall Lolley. 

December graduates meeting to discuss banquet proposal 
Binkley Chape 1. 

Trustee Plenary Session. Broyhill Hall. 

Trustee Committee Reports. Broyhill Hall. 

Debriefing with Faculty and Administrative Officers. 

Chapel: World Hunger Emphasis. Mr. John Cheyne, 
Foreign Mission Board - SBC. 

Chapel: Hymn service. Dr. James Good, Professor of 
Church Music, presiding. 

Student led vespers. Special emphasis on world hunger 
Music - Patricia McDowell. Message - John Stanley, 
"Selfishness as self destruction." 

Cafeteria. 

TRUSTEES MEETING: The fall meeting of the Board of Trustees is Monday 
and Tuesday of this week. Meetings are open and any 

member of the seminary community is invited to attend. 

WORLD HUNGER EMPHASIS: The week of Oct. 10-15 will focus on concern and 
action for world hunger. The following opportunities 

will be available: Tuesday, 7:30 PM - seminar: "Hunger - Whose Problem Is It?'; 
led by Sister Marge Grabarrek. Bethea Room. Wednesday - special chapel service 
at 10 AM. Thursday - Day of Prayer and Fasting. Meditations at 11:00-11:20 
and 12:00-12:20 , vespers from 7:00-8:00 PM in Appleby Chapel. Prayer vigil 
for world hunger,8:00 AM-8:00 PM. Sign up at Appleby Chapel for a time. Fri-

- Collect food for the needy in this area. Bring your donations to the 
Cafeteria anytime during the day. Your participation can make this a signifi-
cant week at S.E.B.T.S. 

SEMINARY YOUTH: Seminary Youth will meet Monday from 6:45-9:00 PM in 
Mackie Hall. Please turn in money from candy sale 

(OVER) 



and orders for Tupperware. The youth have worked hard to raise money for a 
trip to Ridgecrest in the Spring. We are continuing to work on our musical 
and need all youth to help. This week we will meet in separate groups. See 
you Monday. 

COLEMAN HOLY LAND Applications for the Coleman Holy Land Scholarships 
SCHOLARSHIP: must be submitted by 4:30 PM, Tuesday, Oct. 19. No 

applications can be accepted after this time. Inform-
ation and forms are available at the Student Affairs office, Mackie Hall. 

VA. CONFERENCE Members of the Va. Conference of the United Methodist 
METHODISTS: Church are invited to meet with the Rev. John Peters 

and other members of the Division of Ordained Ministry 
in the Bethea Room at 10:00 AM on Tues.,Oct. 14. Notify the Office of the 
Registrar if you plan to attend. 

RUNNING CLUB: Fun Runs are scheduled for Sat., Oct. 16 at 8:00 AM 
(clean up jogging trail) and Thursdays, Oct. 14 & 28 

at 5:00 PM. Meet in front of gym. 

BLOODMOBILE: The Red Cross Bloodmobile is scheduled for Thur., Oct. 
21 from 10:00 AM until 3:30 PM in Mackie Hall. Volun-

teers are needed in several areas: putting up posters on campus and in town, 
soliciting donors, assisting in set-up at 8:30 AM on the 21st (a few strong 
backs), and assisting during the Bloodmobile with registration, canteen and 
donor room. Contact Garland Toliver in the Library A-V Dept. from 8 to 12 each 
day or call 556-1115. Give the gift of life or assist those who do give. 

FLORIDA STUDENTS: Good food, good music, and good conversation sponsor-
ed by the Florida Baptist Convention on Oct. 14 at 

6:30 PM in the SEBTS Cafeteria. The speaker will be Bill Hickem, from the Fla. 
Baptist Convention. Bring your spouse. The meal is free. RSVP to Dr. Fred 
Sandusky or Larry Wills (556-1402). Dr. Hickem will be available for conf-
erences at 12:00 and 2:00 in the Bethea Room. 

SUMMER DIG PARTICIPANTS: All those who participated in the archaeological 
dig during the summer of 1982 are invited to meet for 

slides and refreshments on Mon., Oct. 18 at 8:00 PM in the Bethea Room. 

S.C. ELECTION RESULTS: Fall Student Council election results will be posted 
on the Student Council bulletin.board in the Mackie 

Hall post office by 5:00 PM, Friday, Oct. 8. 

TENNESSEEANS: Come join us in a dessert fellowship at Dr. and Mrs. 
Philbeck's home on Fri., Oct. 15 at 7:00 PM. Bring 

your favorite dessert. Students and spouses only ~lease. For directions, 
please call David Buchanan (834-6587), Syd Smith 556-5835), or Ken Barker 
(556-2652). 

BASIC CPE_OFFERED: Wake Medical Center will offer a Basic CPE Program 
during the spring, 1983. The 11 week program will 

begin on Jan. 11. If you are interested, apply as soon as possible through 
the Dean's Office. 

C.R.O.P. WALK: Thanks to all the sponsors and walkers who supported 
and participated in the C.R.O.P. walk last Sunday. 

Please collect pledges and return to either Mark Grumbles or the Fidelity Bank. 

BLUEFIELD COLLEGE Dr. Charles Tyre, President of Bluefield College, will 
ALUMNI: be on our campus on Thursday, Oct. 21, to speak in 

chapel and meet with former Bluefield College students. 
All alumni and former students at Bluefield College are invited to meet with 
Dr. Tyer during the lunch hour in the small dining room of our cafeteria from 
12:00 until 1:45. Please go through the line (dutch) and to the small dining 
room for dialogue with Dr. Tyer. He is anxious to see you and talk about 
events at Bluefield College. 

All information for the Campus Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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